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AH Committee

From: Krystal K. Cabiles
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:10 AM
To: AH Committee
Cc: Tamara A. Paltin; Angela R. Lucero
Subject: Testimony for AH-1(7)
Attachments: 7-Testimony_EileenGillen_20200222.pdf

Good Morning, 
 
Please see attached testimony. 
 
Thank you for your valued time, 
Krystal K. Cabiles 
MAUI COUNTY COUNCIL 
Office of Councilmember Paltin 
Executive Assistant 
West Maui District 
(808) 270-5504 
 
  



From: Robert Mills <robertarmills@gmail.com>

To: <wearewestmaui@mauicounty.gov>

Date: 2/23/2020 3:52 AM

Subject: Proposed WML development at Olawalu

Greetings,

1. We are the owners of the property at 255 Lauwai St. in the WML development known as Olowalu Mauka, therefore we have a legitimate
interest in the subject development,

2. The subject development should not be approved because there is not enough potable or irrigation water available for it as evidenced by the
continuous problems with water supply for the Olowalu Mauka development,

3. Specifically, the irrigation water supply to Olowalu is intermittent to the extent that some property owners have not been able to establish the
orchards mandated under the agricultural land zoning rules,

4. Furthermore, the potable water storage tank is frequently so low that the pressure available to the lots at the highest elevations must be boasted
with pumps owned and operated by homeowners,

5. The fire hydrants are supplied by the potable water system, therefore when the potable water storage tank is low there is not enough water for
fire control, and

6. It appears that Mr. Lawrence Carcinelli has a conflict of interest as a member of the planning commission and a vassal of WML and, therefore,
should recuse himself from zoning decision making regarding the subject matter.

Sincerely yours,
Jane and Robert Mills


